
 

 

Untitled 
From: Klavetter, Elmer A [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 10:35 AM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Albuquerque NM Satellite Office 

Sirs: 
I have been informed that the USPTO is considering establishing a regional USPTO 
office site in Albuquerque, NM. I enthusiastically endorse the establishment of 
such an office. Albuquerque, NM, is the central location in NM for highly technical 
innovative activities resulting not only from the national laboratories (Sandia 
National Laboratories and Los Alamos National Laboratory) but also the USAF Weapons 
Laboratory and private companies such as Intel. The presence of these entities has 
spawned numerous venture-capital related enterprises throughout the area with a 
correspondingly high volume of innovative technologies requiring IP protection. The 
establishment of a USPTO presence in the area would greatly enhance the production 
of IP in this region. 
Sincerely, 
Elmer Klavetter 

Elmer A. Klavetter, Ph.D. 
Patent Agent No. 42,473 
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